
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                          

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The next meeting of the West Pennine LMC will take place on Tuesday July 9th, 2024, commencing at 7.00pm – 9.00pm 
(hot buffet served from 6.30pm) at the offices of GTD Healthcare, New Century House, Progress Way, off Windmill 
Lane, Denton M34 2GP 
 
 
Chair:   Dr Amir Hannan 
 
In attendance: Luvjit Kandula – Director of Pharmacy Transformation 
  Janice Perkins – GM Local Pharmaceutical Committee Chair 
  Mohammed Anwar – Tameside LPC representative 

 
1. Welcome/ introductions from the Chair  

 
2. Conflicts of interest  

 
3. Apologies for absence Elliot Patrick – LPC Oldham representative, CG 

 
4. Accuracy of minutes  
 
5. Matters Arising 
 
 
West Pennine wide: 
 
6. Issues affecting General Practice & pharmacies 

 
7. Update on proposed IA from August 1st, 2024 - BMA’s GP Survival Toolkit  
 
 
8. Freedom To Speak Up Guardian - SG 
 
 
Oldham: 
 
 
Tameside  
 
9. Tameside pathology laboratory – ongoing issues 
 

 
 Glossop 
 
10. Tameside pathology laboratory – ongoing issues 
 
 
11. GP trainee update 

 
12. DPO update  

 
13. Practice Nurse update 

 
14. Practice Manager update  

 
15. GPC update – AD 
 
16. AOB  
Next LMC meeting – Tuesday 10th September 2024 via Teams 

West Pennine 

Local Medical Committee 

Agenda – Tuesday July 2024 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
Correspondence received June & July 2024 
 
 
BMA 
 

- GPC updates 
- BMA – NHS E Consultation 
- BMA GPO contract guidance 
- Flu & Covid vaccination guidance 
-  

 
 
 
GM Partnership 
 

- Letter re GP Connect – record updated in response to BMA guidance 
 
GPDF 
 

- GPDF panel message 
- GPDF Chair’s newsletter 

 
Oldham Place 
 

- Weekly updates 
 

 
 
Tameside Place 
 
 
 
Derbyshire LMC 
 

- Fortnightly updates 
 
 
Other 
 

- Cameron Fund summer newsletter 


